
 

TSA NEWSLETTER #1 / 2018 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

FEBRUARY 
 

MARCH      Practice 

 

APRIL 
Sun 1              1st day for 2018 grading 
Wed 4 Interclub Round 1 @ Auckland 
Thr 26             NDC Round 1 @ Howick 
Sat 28             Bay of Plenty Open (B7#1) @ Te Puke 
 

MAY  
Sat 5  South Auckland (B7#2) @ Hamilton 
Mon 7   Interclub Round 2 @ Howick 
Sat 12      Teams of Ten @ Tauranga 
Thr 17              NDC Round 2 @ Howick 
Sat 19   Howick Open (B7#3) @ Howick 
 

JUNE 
Tues 5    Interclub Round 3 @ Waitakere 
Thr 7                NDC Round 3 @ Howick 
Sat 9  Waitomo Open @ Te Kuiti 
Sat 16    Cambridge Teams of 4 @ Cambridge                        
Sat 23       Auckland Open (B7#4) @ Howick 
Thr 28              NDC Round 4 @ Howick 
Sat 30              Cut off date for Nth V Sth Selection 
Sat 30 Whakatane @ Te Puke  
 
 
 

 

 

TSA AGM 2017 minutes 
Attached are the minutes from the meeting held in November 2017.   

 

 

TSA General Programme 2018/19 
Previously distributed.  Hope you all got a copy. 

 

 

 



 

Interclub 2018 
Round 1 is on Wednesday 4th April and will be as usual hosted by Auckland Club.  As the 

numbers attending last year increased from the previous year and competition was very 

close in both Div 1 and 2 along with the Individual Competition, we will continue the same 

this year.  Members – support this competition, attend and bring along a fellow club 

member or even the gear for those not licensed to carry.   

 

 

Breaking News 

Waitakere Club has suffered a break-in.  It happened sometime late Tuesday evening to 

early Wednesday morning.  Damage sustained to the front gate at the road and the front 

door of the building.  No rifles taken.  Small items e.g. magnifying glasses used to score 

shots, a very small amount of ammo (less than 50 rounds) and other items used by the 

Sporting Rifle Club that uses the range were taken.  The Police are investigating.   

 

 

Last bit 

NDC (National District Championship)- TSNZ have created another “League” which requires 

a max of 10 people every 3 weeks to compete.  6 for the Open Team and they can be any 

grade.  4 for the Composite Team which to avoid any points being deducted must be either 

C or D Grade.  Note that ALL shooters must be TSNZ financial.  A full outline can be found 

on the TSNZ website, www.tsnz.nz  

The TSA Committee has discussed the option of us being involved with this competition and 

we feel it is within our means to do so; hence the dates are listed on the TSA General 

Programme for this year.  If you want to be involved in this competition, either let me or 

one of the TSA Selectors (Steve P or Bruce M) know.  You don’t have to be available for 

every match however all the shoots will be at Howick.  Results will be swapped by telephone 

on the night. 

 

 

 

Rob Dixon  
Secretary  

Target Shooting Auckland 

021 389892 mbl 

 

http://www.tsnz.nz/

